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As the cooler weather starts to roll in, we are starting to see this year come to an end. It is
with great pleasure to tell you the 2023 season set a record number of rounds played
even surpassing last year. On behalf of the ownership and its staff it has been a pleasure
serving you in 2023. We could not be more thankful for your continued support this year
and are extremely excited to see what the 2024 year brings.

Matt Hill, PGA
General Manager



Featured Articles

Christmas Eve Shotgun

Breakfast with Santa 2023 Golf Shop Credits

This is a friendly reminder that all 2023 golf shop credits
will expire on December 31st. If you have credits we

encourage you to use them as merchandise shipments
typically start to slow down after October.

On Sunday, December 24th  (Christmas Eve), the golf club
will be hosting a 9:00am Shotgun. If you would like to play
please call the golf shop to sign up as we are limiting the
shotgun to 72 golfers. Please note the club house and

restrooms will be open from 7:00am to 2:00pm, however
the Food & Beverage Operation will be closed all day.

Golf Shop Holiday Sale

This years Golf Shop Holiday Sale will kick off Friday,
December 8th at 5:00pm and run through Saturday,

December 24th. During Friday nights sale the SkyTop Grill
will be offering complimentary beer, wine, and light

ohdorves for all members that attend. Friday nights party
is open to all members and significant others. Please make

sure to stop by the shop to find a new selection apparel
with discounts up to 50% off.

Range Hours of Operation
The club would like to remind all members the range and
short game area will close on Mondays at 12:00 PM and
will reopen on the following Tuesday at 12:00 PM. The
putting green will remain open during that time. Please

note the driving range dispenser will be shut off one hour
before sunset.

On Saturday, December 9th the SkyTop Grill will be hosting its
annual Breakfast with Santa from 9:00am to 11:00. This event

will feature a breakfast buffet along with the opportunity to
meet and take photos with Santa. The cost is $25 per adult (16

years+) and $15 per child (15 years and younger). RSVP is
required for this event and you can sign up by calling the

Skytop Grill at 704-948-6611 ex2.

Christmas Day Closure

Monday, December 25th the golf club and Skytop Grill
will be closed in observance of the Christmas Holiday.

We wish everyone a Happy Holiday Season and looking
forward to seeing everyone when we reopen on

Tuesday, December 26th at 7:00am.


